Debra ThomEson

From: Jody Aulbach <Jody.Aulbach@AlaskaAir.com>
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 12:51 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Mandate #7

Borough Assembily

Please do not pass this mandate. It is an over step of power and control. We DO need non-congregate
sheltering. Transparency or not, this mandate is not the answer.

Jody Aulbach




